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December 6th. 1917.

Dear Sir,

I have to thank you for your letter of the

5th. instant and your kind offer to furnish exclusive

accommodation for the Indian children going to

Spanish on the 18th, instant. It was my intention

only to ask for a Eolonist or a usripped tourist

car. We will be greatly obliged for this accommo

dation.

yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General

Walter Maughan, Esq..

Assistant General Passenger Agent.

CanadianSchcific Cailway Company.

Montreal, Que.
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